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Douglas, Tina  (PUC)

From: Van Gerpen, Patty
Sent: Monday, October 02, 2017 11:07 AM
To: Douglas, Tina  (PUC)
Subject: EL17-028

Please post Hubner’s response (to my response to him) under Comments and Responses in the Crocker Wind Farm 
docket, EL17‐028. 
 
‐Patty 

 
From: Gregg Hubner 
Sent: Thursday, 28 September 2017 21:28:41 (UTC-06:00) Central Time (US & Canada) 
To: PUC; Nelson, Chris; Kearney, Darren; Edwards, Kristen 
Subject: Re: [EXT] EL17-028 

Ms. Van Gerpen, that's interesting because on September 12, 2017 I was on the PUC website as I was making 
out my remarks for the PUC meeting in Clark.  This is the way I started that speech:  
 

Yesterday I went to the South Dakota PUC website, I clicked on Wind Energy Resources, then 
Studies and Reports.  Here is what I found: 

1.  South Dakota Wind Power Report 2007 (10 years old) 

2.  South Dakota Energy Infrastructure Authority Energy Study 2007 (10 years old) 

3.  Dakotas Wind Transmission Study Summary, Western Area Power Administration 2005 (12 
years old) 

4.  Wind Development in South Dakota Status Update 2009 (8 years old)  

 

 I am attaching the Draft Model Ordinance as well as the Draft Model Ordinance Overview taken off of your 
website that says who developed that ordinance including the words: "with the help of wind industry 
representatives".  So I assume after my remarks in Clark noting the 10 year old data, somebody in your office 
took it off around September 14 or 15 2017.  As far as the draft model ordinance, I had that pdf in my computer 
and cannot prove that it was still on your website September 12, 2017.  I guess somebody was listening to 
me.  That's good.  What you need to do now is inform developers and investors like  from 
Prevailing Winds, he lives in rural Avon, SD inform him that the "Draft Model Ordinance" is out of date as per 
your e mail you sent me.  It's not me that's using it for short setbacks, it's him.   

 

Thank you for the reply and I would hope this gets posted to the same public comment site you posted the first e 
mail.  Thanks again.  Gregg C. Hubner 




